Message from the Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I would like to officially and warmly welcome you to the Church Street School family where your children are our top priority. We have a dedicated staff that is committed to finding the right combination for all our students to learn and be successful.  Our students are provided with a learning environment that has high expectations academically and socially and we provide lessons that are engaging and relevant to our students and the world today. Our mission is to ensure all our students learn to the best of their potential each and every day they are entrusted to our care.
At Church Street School, your child will be a part of positive behavioral support program where we will teach and reinforce expected socially appropriate school behaviors that will transfer to the outside world.  Our program provides incentives for our students who demonstrate respect, responsibility and safety consistently.

We encourage parent involvement as we appreciate that they are partners in educating our youth.  Communication is the key.  Please tell us what is working for your children and certainly call us with any difficulties.  Teachers utilize student assignment pads, email and telephone to contact parents as often as needed in addition to conference times.    We are here for you and your family, so please do not hesitate to contact us at 203-407-2020.

Best wishes for a wonderful and successful school year.

Sincerely,


Mrs. Stacie D’Antonio
Principal 
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